

REPORT TO COUNCIL – 17 JANUARY 2006

The main business of the meeting held on 15 December was regarding the Overview and Scrutiny Improvement Plan.

The Plan had been discussed at a joint workshop with the Executive and agreement reached on a joint protocol being developed between Overview and Scrutiny and the Executive.  Two members of the Management Committee have been nominated to work on developing the protocol.

Agreement was also reached on the timing of Overview and Scrutiny management meetings.  These would be each quarter with a proposed start time of 10.00 am.

There continues to be a problematic relationship at times, between the Overview and Scrutiny Committees and the Executive.  It is to be hoped that a joint protocol, when established, will improve this situation.  There needs to be an understanding and realistic expectation of the role of Scrutiny, especially concerning the Budget deliberations.

Councillor J Prest

Chairman

Management Overview and Scrutiny Committee

4 January 2006
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